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Neutrinos at Fermilab: Welcome



1.  Discuss and disseminate the 10 year outlook for neutrinos 
at Fermilab
–  Seek feedback on what’s working well and what can be 

improved

2.  Understand outcomes from the last neutrino retreat
–  Responses to feedback

3.  Strengthen our personal connections as a Fermilab 
Neutrino Community
–  “There are no Divisions”  N. Lockyer, PAC Meeting, Nov. 2017
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